HARLINGEN
TEXAS

BID NO.2023-03 STREET IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM

Notice is hereby given that the City of Harlingen, TX will receive competitive, sealed
bids for 2023 Street Improvement Program. Interested Bidders must register to request
a Bid and Specification packet with the Purchasing Office at purchasing@ myharlingen.
us. Sealed bids must be submitted on or before 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, November 22, 2022
at the Purchasing Office. Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud via video and
telephone conferencing at 2:30 p.m., on Tuesday, November 22, 2022. Bidders are
strongly encouraged to attend a pre-bid meeting via video and telephone conferencing at
2:00 p.m., Tuesday, November 8, 2022. All plan holders will receive email instructions on
how to attend the pre-bid conference and bid opening via video conference a day prior

to the meetings.

Prevailing (Davis-Bacon and related Acts) wage rate, as issued by Department of Labor
apply. The City of Harlingen is an Affirmative Action and Equal Opportunity Employer.
Small (SBE), minority (MBE), and women-owned businesses (WBE) are encouraged
to submit bids for this project. The successful bidder must ensure that employees and
applicants for employment are not discriminated against because of race, color, religion,
sex, national origin, sexual orientation, gender identity, or any other classification
protected under the law. Contractors are required to register with the System for Award
Management (SAM) and comply with the provisions of the E-Verify Federal Contractor
Rule.

The City of Harlingen reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive defects and
formalities in such bids, to award the contract to the bidder which it considers has
submitted the best and most advantageous bid, and to hold all bids for a period of sixty
(60) days without taking any action thereon.




